
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. - Local Water Management Plan Review 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. City of Shakopee 

The City of Shakopee has retained the services of WSB to prepare its Local Surface Water Management Plan 

(LSWMP).  The LMRWD received  the draft plan for review in February 2019 and submitted comments to the City in 

April. 

The City has provided an update about the status of its LSWMP: 

The city received final comments, which have been forwarded to WSB, who is working on final edits to the plan 

based on the comments.  The city's plan is to get the final draft of the LSWMP and responses to the review 

comments back to the watershed districts by end of November. The city's target is to have everything 

completed by end of 2019. 

ii. City of Savage 

The City of Savage is the only City within the LMRWD that has not submitted its LSWMP for review.  The LMRWD 

received the City's Comprehensive Plan for review March 29, 2019.  The LMRWD informed the city that the District is 

not able to comment on the Comprehensive Plan until it receives the LSWMP.  The last communication the LMRWD 

had with the City indicated that they hoped to have the plan completed by the end of October. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday November 20, 2019 


